
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
•  The  Truckee  Donner  Land  Trust  has  been
accredited  by  the  Land  Trust  Accreditation
Commission, an independent program of the Land
Trust Alliance. It is one of 201 land trusts
from  across  the  country  to  have  this
designation.

• Barton Memorial Hospital hoped to have its Level 3 trauma
center designation the first quarter of 2013. Now fingers are
crossed it will happen before 2014.

•  Drug  Store  Project  is  all-day  April  2  at  Lake  Tahoe
Community  College.  For  more  information,  email
lhuard@ymail.com.

• Goldfish are becoming a problem in Lake Tahoe. Check out
this report from KCRA-TV.
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